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Comments to the Author 

 

The authors have accepted the change from NCFB to bronchiectasis except for the abstract and the 

title. I think they should change these as well. Furthermore, the name in the current title is "non-

cystic fibrotic bronchiectasis" which should at least be amended to fibrosis rather than fibrotic 


